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INFORMATION ON THE CHESTERFIELD HOSPITAL RE-DEVELOPMENT 
PROJECT 

Friday 26th April 2013  
 
Dear Neighbour, 
 
The week ahead Monday 29th April to Saturday 4th May  
 

 Works to the new hospital are progressing, with the internal partitions now starting to be formed on 
the second floor. A crane to assist the works will be delivered on Monday 29th April. 

 Mechanical and Electrical works are continuing with the larger elements of the equipment within the 
basement now in place. Electricity works to the new hospital are now complete. 

 The roof finishes on the Stable Block have now been removed and works to refurbish it are ongoing. 

 Refurbishment works to the Grade II listed building are still continuing and following the arrival of the 
external site cabins, more intensive works can now take place to the ground floor rooms. 

 Water connection works at the Fosseway Gate are starting w/c 29th April and to mitigate any 
disruption Vinci have allowed access through the entire site. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The above photographs show the latest progress on site as of 22nd April 2013 for the main building and the 
Stable Block roof. 

 
 

If you have any queries on the above works that are taking place then please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Best regards, 

 
Simon 
 
Simon Speight 
Nuffield Health Project Manager, Chesterfield Re-development Project. 
Email: thechesterfieldenquiries@nuffieldhealth.com  


